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The PC is pleased with the ideas the team has to improve their module. It is also a positive 
development that a reader for the Statistics part has been composed. Nevertheless, it has been 
observed that the reader may be improved much more. In order to leverage the effectiveness of the 
editorial work, we recommend that the new reader is also proofread by students several times to get 
constructive feedback from the target audience. 
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